GOOD SAM BLUE CRAB FUN BUNCH MEETING
Saturday, September 20, 2008
White Oak Campground
Strasburg, PA

The meeting was called to Order by the Chapter President, Carlos. Carlos started by
thanking everyone for attending and announced that Mike and Linda had to cancel this
weekend because Lindajust had knee replacement surgery and couldn’t travel. He
passed out a Get Well card for the group to sign.

FINANCIAL ACTIVITIES

Treasurer’s Report — The treasury now stands at $1222.80 ($880 escrow and $342.80
general funds). We had a $55 deposit and $70.17 deduction.

WAGONMASTER'S REPORT

The next campout isthe MD Samboree in Frederick, MD on October 24 -26, 2008.

OLD BUSINESS

Minutes - The August club minutes were approved and will be posted on the club web-
site (www.bluecrabfunbunch.org).

Campground Evaluation Forms- LindaS. announced that she hasn’t gotten al the
evauation forms from the last few campouts. If you haven’t completed one, please do so
and email her your answers. The form can be found on the club website.

NEW BUSINESS

Train Ridein Western Maryland - Tom asked whom would like to go to Cumberland,
MD to enjoy the Trainride. A few membersindicated they would like to attend. Tom
will be getting the information out soon. Watch your email for the time and date.

Grandparent’s Weekend — Loretta has planned a weekend where grandparents will be
camping with their grandkids at Cedarville State Park. It will be held the first weekend in
October.

Extra Campout - Carlos again raised the question regarding adding another campout to
our schedule. The additional campout would be in November at alocal campground. No
decision was made.



Samboree Planning - The plan for our fundraiser at the MD Fall Samboree isto make
“Blue Crab Soup,” have a basket to raffle and have abake sale. Janette is still collecting
the $5 from each rig to offset the cost of the soup and basket. If you haven't given her the
$5, please do so ASAP. Janette will be coordinating the soup and the bake sale. Mary
agreed to bring her large pot and propane burner to heat the soup.

Goodie Bags - We voted last month to donate Hot Chocolate packets for the Goodie Bags
at the Samboree. Debbie A. will be applying the labels to the packets. Bob Curran will
be printing the labels.

Sinceit isthe last Samboree with Bill B. as the State Director, it was suggested and
approved that the club present both Bill and Esthermay with club t-shirts. Bob agreed to
create the shirts.

The meeting was adjourned.

Attendees:

Tom and Debbie Carlos and Linda
Ken and Cdlie Don & Marie
Bill and Janette Frank & Mary
Larry & Paula Ken & Linda
Jim & Linda Bob and Hatti
Guests:

Susan & Shirrdl

Keith & Lisa Souder (and Trent) — Camped with us but did not attend the meeting.
Patty & Greg - Camped with us but did not attend the meeting.

Submitted for review
Blue Crab Fun Bunch Secretary,
Hatti



